
  

 

1st July, 2016 

 

‘BELIEVE, ACHIEVE, SERVE’ 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
We had a lovely occasion in school today.  We celebrated Y4’s sacramental 
programme (Eucharist and Confirmation).  The children have already 
celebrated in their parishes and today was the chance to come together and 
celebrate in school.  The Mass was beautiful.  Well done to the children who 
read and to all of them for their wonderful singing.  Thanks to Fr Martin and 
Joan Palmer from St Joseph’s for their contribution.  The children all had a 
great time at the party in the afternoon.  Thanks to the PTFA for providing all 
the party treats.  Thanks to Mrs Davies, Miss Fitzsimons, Mrs McGill and Miss 
Coleman for organising the day so well.  
 
Y6 pupils transferring to Sacred Heart in September had a very enjoyable and 
valuable day at the school on 22

nd
 June. 

 
Thanks to the Liverpool Media Academy for inviting us to watch their 
productions of ‘Matilda’ (Year 4) and ‘Mama Mia’ (Year 5) at the Epstein 
Theatre recently.  Particular thanks to Mr Wallace, one of our parents, for 
providing the opportunity for the children to watch performances of the highest 
quality.  The children were excellent representatives of our school.  Thanks to 
the staff for looking after them so well. 
 
Year 1 visited Chester Zoo on Tuesday and had a great time learning about 
lots of different animals.  The day before they were orienteering at Forefield 
Infant School, which they loved.  On both occasions they were outstanding 
ambassadors for the school.  Thanks to the staff and volunteer helpers who 
looked after them so well. 
 
The annual family cycle ride on 23

rd
 June was a great success.  Thanks to the 

many who came along and to our own members of staff who acted as 
marshalls.  Thanks to our PTFA for providing refreshments.  Thanks also to 
John Toker and Mary Kelland from Sefton Council’s ‘Bike It’ team for their 
support. 
 
Years 1 to 6 attended Mass at St Joseph’s, on Wednesday, to celebrate the 
feast of Saints Peter and Paul.  They represented the school immaculately and 
sang like angels.  They received a lot of compliments from the parishioners. 
 
Thanks to everyone for their donations of gifts for the PTFA Summer Fair, 
which will now take place on Sunday 17

th
 July. 

 
You can follow us on Twitter @ursulineprimary  
 
 

 
Mark McQueen  

Head Teacher 

 

 

Forthcoming 

Events 
 

 

Monday 4th July 

 Mini Mudder Day 

 

Tuesday 5th July 

 Y6 performing in 

‘Singing Sherlock’ at 

St Edward Hall 

(Sacred Heart) 4pm 

 

Thursday 7th July 

 Own clothes day 

(Summer Fair 

bottles) 

 Y5 attending the 

‘Heart of Crosby’ 

Festival at Sacred 

Heart 

 

Friday 8th July 

 Pupil reports go home 

 Y6 Leavers’ 

Production (2pm) 

 

Monday 11th July 

 Olympics Opening 

Ceremony (2pm) 

school field (all 

welcome) 

 

Tuesday 12th July 

 Junior Sports Day 

(9.30am start) 

 Parents’ Night (late) 

 

Wednesday 13th July 

 Infant Sports Day 

(9.30 am start) 

 Y6 pupils singing at 

Liverpool Hope ( 

 pm) 

 Parents’ Night (early) 

 

Friday 15th July 

 Y6 Leavers’ Picnic 

(pm) 

  

For further dates/school 

information please see 

our website 

www.ursulineprimary.co.uk 

or follow us on Twitter 

@ursulineprimary 
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